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I am so happy to hear of these new changes, especially the elimation of yearly camping
passes! I am NM resident, since 1985,  and we never can a space at any of the state parks.
They are always filled up with annual pass holders who use the state parks as a storage for
their RV's! Especially Elephant Butte lake, where it's hard to even find place to park and Plat
on the beach due to multiple rvs that are set up and stay there unattended for weeks! I am
hoping these new changes make it easier for the majority to actually get a chance to camp in
the state parks we pay taxes for! This change is long overdue and I am hoping it passes!
Thank you,
Tammy Brown
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